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General Meeting: April 26 

 

This is fish egg agate from near Bagdad, Arizona. Makes a really interesting 

polished cabochon or slab. Trust me. 
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ROCKHOUNDER 
The Prez Sez:  

T ime for another "The Prez Sez" column, as our faithful 

"Rockhounder" editor, Jay, puts together another issue. The 

last month of March has been a busy one for our club: in addition 

to our monthly membership meeting, we have offered an outing 

to Lavic Siding for material collecting and a Rockgabbers get  

together for members wishing to venture into the world of  

beading -- something new for many of us. 

 

Last month we published the dates of October 20-21, 2012 for 

this year's club show. Now I can announce that the theme that has 

been selected for the show is, "Fun with Rocks." During  

discussion at the Board meeting when the theme was selected, 

there was a general consensus that the theme should be broad 

enough to incorporate many of the varieties of interest that club 

members have within our hobby.  

 

Shifting to an entirely different matter, those of you who attend 

our meetings know that during our refreshments break, we sell 

raffle tickets, the funds which help sustain our club. The items 

raffled are mostly donated by club members. Of late, the items 

being donated for the raffle have been coming from just a few of 

our club members. Thank about things that you might be able to 

contribute as items for the raffle and bring them to a meeting, or 

get them to a Board member. Donated items are collected and 

held until they can be placed in a raffle that offers a variety of  

raffle prizes during any given meeting. 

 

That's it for this month.  Hope to see you at the monthly meeting 

or at one of our activities. 

ART 
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WGMS General Meeting 
 

Thursday, April 26, 2012 
 

at 7:30 PM 

 

W e are still working on the program for April. Whatever it is, come and enjoy it with us. 

Marcia Goetz 

Bowers Museum Presents: 

ñCalifornia Goldò 
Saturday, February 25 - Sunday, September 09, 2012 

 

T he Bowers Museum presents California Gold, opening February 25. Visitors will see immeasurable riches in these two exhibitions 

including: stunningly beautiful specimens of native California gold; 

coins, bullion, and recovered treasure from sunken ships. 
 

This exhibition highlights some of the finest examples of native  

California gold as it is found in its natural form as leaves, crystals, and 

nuggets. The more Mojave Nugget, weighing over 10 pounds and the 

largest gold nugget ever to be found in California is included here. The 
gold specimens are supplemented with very rare items from the gold 

rush era, including books, maps, and instruments.  A selection of  

artifacts focuses on the treasure from the SS Central America, some-
times referred to as the Ship of Gold. This ship was carrying 35,000 

pounds of gold from the California goldfields to the national Mint in 

Philadelphia when it sank off the coast of South Carolina in 1857 and 
took the lives of 400 passengers.  The loss of so much value in gold was 

so severe that it caused a major economic panic for the United States. 

The ship rested undisturbed until recovery teams located it in 1987. The 

treasure was valued at nearly 200 million dollars. And finally, the  
exhibition features gold specimens from one of the most successful Cal-

ifornia gold mines of the 20th century, the Oriental Mine located near 

the small town of Alleghany in Sierra County. Today, there are few 
commercial gold mines still working in California, and the Oriental is a 

wonderful example of how gold can still be recovered from the ground 

162 years after the California gold rush. 

Submitted by Arlene Corcoran 



The Rockhounder                                                          April 2012 

Page 5 

Rockgabbers April Report 
 

T he attendance at the March Rockgabbers was rather low, we suspect  

because of the field trip the same day and the miserable weather.   Those 

who did brave the elements had a good time and made good progress on their 

Golden Glow bracelets.   The attendees decided that the next Rockgabbers 

would be the same project, so those who missed the March meeting could start 

their bracelet, and those who were in attendance could complete their bracelets.   

The next meeting will be May 5th at Sandie and Tonyôs home with the class 

starting at 1:00 pm and a pot luck dinner at 5:00.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

If you have any questions about materials, please feel free to contact Sandie or 

I, or just take this list to San Gabriel Bead Co. and ask them for help and  
advice. 

 

Materials:- 

 

Qty size description comment   

  7 8mm bicone crystals see note 1 below 

  24 6mm round crystals see note 1 below 

  64 4mm bicone crystals see note 2 below 

  4 gm 15Á charlottes gold color looks good 

  1   clasp your choice of clasp 

  2   crimp beads see note 3 below 

  2   crimp covers see note 3 below 
  2   wire guards see note 3 below 

 6lb fireline 

 .012-.015 flexible beading wire see note 3 below 

 #10 or #12 beading needle    

 

Note 1: These should either match or contrast.   See description above. 

Note 2: These should complement the round crystals. 

Note 3: We will have a supply of crimp beads, covers, wire guards and  

  flexible beading wire available for you if you choose.    
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Burro Creek in Pictures 

Taken recently by Jay Valle 

Saw at least 5 small 

herds of Burros, maybe 

30 animals, all on the 

Friday before I headed 

for home. 

Ever heard of the Wikieup 

Walking stick? Hereôs a 

couple still attached to the 

plant. 

Looking down at 

the cottonwoods 

and bluffs above 

and around  

6-Mile Crossing. 


